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SIGN UP FOR THE CONFERENCE 

EARLY BIRD REGISTRATION FOR THE 

2014/2015 DISTRICT CONFERENCE 

IS NOW OPEN. GET IN QUICK FOR 

YOUR CHANCE TO WIN A FANTASTIC 

PRIZE... District 
digest COMMUNITY ,  STRENGTH   AND  VALUES  
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MESSAGES FROM ABOVE 

AS 2014 COMES TO A CLOSE WE 

RECEIVE SOME FITTING MESSAGES 

FROM RI PRESIDENT HUANG TO 

REFLECT ON OUR ACHIEVEMENTS 

AND FOCUS ON OUR GOALS. 

SUPPORTING TRF. 

GET ONBOARD AND GRAB YOUR 

TICKETS TO SUPPORT THE ERADI-

CATION OF POLIO FOREVER! 
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With Christmas arriving all to fast and 2014 coming to a close, District Governor Gerard 

McMillan, reflects on the last six months of D9670.  Having visited all of the Clubs far and 

wide across the District now, DG Gerard congratulates all clubs on their diversity  and looks 

forward to an exciting 2015 of growth and fun...  

As 2014 comes to an end I reflect on 

the past six months and these feet of 

mine have taken many steps but the 

highlights of my role as your District 

Governor has made every single 

step worth taking.  

I am relieved to say that I have now 

visited all the clubs within my district. 

Each and every one has its own 

point of difference and this is 

demonstrated in the huge diversity 

in the projects undertaken in each 

area.  

Every project is of great value and 

so important in their own right for 

example the “Hay Drive Cobar Pro-

ject” by our Dubbo West Club of 

which I would like to make special 

mention. A massive 33 semi-trailer 

loads of hay was delivered with Ro-

tarians from the area involved 

in that delivery and the addi-

tional catering for some 70 

people on the day. This pro-

ject is making a difference 

in the lives of struggling 

farmers, a practical concept 

and the result of Rotarians 

identifying a need and making 

an appropriate response. Con-

gratulations to Dubbo West on 

this initiative. I ask you all to 

look around your communi-

ties, if there is a need ask 

yourself, if Rotarians can assist and 

make a difference in the lives of oth-

ers. 

2015 is shaping up to be a fantastic 

year in Rotary with many events 

that will take the ideals of Rotary out 

into our communities.  

“Light Up Newcastle” is one such 

event. Yvonne and I encourage Rotar-

ians, their families and their friends to 

be a part of this great occasion.  The 

Singleton Ladies Probus Club hap-

pened to be meeting at Singleton Dig-

gers Club when I received the infor-

mation about this event. I took it into 

the meeting to share and by the end 

of the meeting the ladies had booked 

a bus to go. If this is any reflection 

on how our communities will re-

act, this is certainly going to be a 

night that Rotary will shine the light on its 

great work and values.   

To be held on the Newcastle Foreshore on 

February 21st, the event will mark the Chi-

nese New Year and will see people walk 

along the foreshore carrying Chinese lan-

terns with dragon boats on the water simi-

larly lit. It will be a spectacular sight with 

proceeds of the night to go to the Newcastle 

Mission to Seafarers Newcastle. 

On March 7th, we will charter a new Rotary 

Club at Lake Macquarie and it is always a 

great celebration when a new club is char-

tered. This event will be held at Club Lake 

Macquarie at Argenton and I encourage 

Rotarians within the area to come and be 

a part of this great occasion. I acknowledge 

the diligence of Duncan Burck for making 

this happen.  

(Continued to Page 2…) 
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Of course we have the upcoming con-

ference which is really shaping up to 

be a hugely inspirational event. The 

Theme “Waves of Change, Oceans 

of Opportunity” has messages that 

will inspire us all. Without giving away 

too much, there will also be a special 

tribute to the centenary of the Anzac 

landing at Gallipoli.  Make sure you 

book early, especially your accommo-

dation as I hear it is starting to book 

out.  Remember, if you book before 

the end of December you will go in 

the draw for the chance to win a case 

of wine...so do it today. 

This is an opportunity to hear from 

new initiatives and I would like to 

acknowledge my own club without 

being too self-focussed and the work 

of one of our relatively new members. 

Cathy Gee came up with the idea of a 

Santa Fun Run as part of our town's 

annual Christmas celebrations. Cathy 

owned the idea and put a tremen-

dous amount of work into the 

event to ensure it was a great suc-

cess and it was. No doubt it will con-

tinue for years to come. 

Earlier this month Yvonne and I at-

tended GETS and Institute in Wel-

lington, New Zealand, with other 

district governors and 27 district gov-

ernor elects from throughout Australia 

and New Zealand to help in their 

preparation for the international 

conference in San Diego next year. 

It gives me great faith in human kind 

when you see the people who will car-

ry the Rotary flag in the future. 

May I leave you with some words to 

consider as you take a deep breath 

and forge ahead into 2015. 

"There is no passion to be found in 

playing small - in settling for a life 

that is less than the one you are capa-

ble of living." (Nelson Mandela) 

Yours in Rotary  

Gerard McMillan  

 CULTURE 

 DIVERSITY 

 FELLOWSHIP 
Thinking of attending the 2015 RI Con-

vention—the San Paulo 2015 Carnival? 

Why not check out the official website for 

the convention to get all the information. 

Head to www.riconvention.org 

for all the latest information and don’t 

miss out on the great events! 

Interested in seeing 

some of the highlights 

of South America? 

Did you know that Dis-

trict 9670 are organis-

ing a special escorted 

group tour to coincide 

with the  

2015 RI Convention? 

Contact Escape Travel 

Charlestown on  

1300-765-128  

for more details   

http://www.riconvention.org


As we come to a close of the 2014 year it is good to reflect on our achievements as Rotarians and set our focus going forward for 

2015. To put us on the right track, we have included two short addresses from RI President , Gary C K Huang that remind us 

of why we are here as Rotarians and the great challenges we have going forward... 

Messages from our RI President 

A top priority of our Foundation for more than a quar-

ter of a century has been the eradication of polio. 

When we started working to immunize children against 

polio, one thousand people contracted polio every day.  

But today, thanks to your hard work, there are only a 

few hundred cases of polio a year! There is no more 

polio, anywhere, in India. India, along with all of 

Southeast Asia, is now certified polio-free. Polio is now 

endemic in only three countries: Afghanistan, Nigeria, 

and Pakistan. Just three!  

When we eradicate polio — and we will —we’ll have 

proved ourselves an organisation capable of great 

things. We’ll be even better equipped for the next 

challenge we choose to take on. And we’ll have given 

the world a gift that will last forever . 

 

In Rotary, strong friendships and great service go 

hand in hand.  

When we enjoy our work, we want to do it. We want 

to work harder, and we want to work better. We look 

forward to Rotary meetings. Even when our lives are 

busy, we make Rotary a priority – because we want to 

see our friends, and we want to serve.  

That is why Rotary is still here, after more than 109 

years. In Chinese, we say: “A life without a friend is a 

life without sun”.  

Our Rotary friendships give light to our lives, and it is 

Rotary friendship – as well as service – that lets us 

‘Light Up Rotary’.  

 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&docid=X4-xqpsFNNdA9M&tbnid=Vu3Xywzaiv0GAM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.rotary.org%2Fmyrotary%2Fen%2Fmember-news%2Foffice-president%2Fpresidential-theme&ei=HubQU8_6






District Membership &  
Community Involvement 
And we are underway with Q2 of the 14/15 Rotary Year...Peter Sivyer, District Attendance, Participa-

tion and Contributions Chair reports on how District 9670 is tracking so far this year and looks forward 

to receiving more information from each club, each month, over the Rotary year. 

CLUB STATISTICS - NOVEMBER 2014 

ROTARY CLUB MEMBERS HOURS % RANK 

Adamstown New Lambton 28 24 81.25 11 

Belmont 29  96.3 1 

Cardiff 12 68 86 4 

Charlestown 49 150 81.4 9 

Cobar 15 25 73.08 17 

Dubbo 24 100 86.25 3 

Dubbo Macquarie 25 116 84.38 6 

Dubbo South 55 118 81.31 10 

Dubbo West 46 106 70.3 19 

East Maitland 42 192 85 5 

Kurri Kurri Sunrise 23 32 66 22 

Maitland 40 163 71.6 18 

Merriwa 19  77.25 14 

Muswellbrook 28  83 8 

Myall Coast 30 86 74 16 

Narromine 12 25 63 24 

Nelson Bay 58  69.19 20 

Newcastle Enterprise 24 288.5 76.5 15 

Rutherford -Telarah 38 265 67.31 21 

Salamander Bay 36  78 13 

Singleton 40  84 7 

Singleton-on-Hunter 30 70 63.7 23 

Toronto Sunrise 34 20 62 25 

Waratah 20 18.5 91.2 2 

Williamtown 21 274 80.95 12 

Every month, Rotary 
Clubs all over our 
District catch up at 
meetings, partici-
pate in community 
projects and donate 
their time, money 
and resources to 
causes far and wide. 

 

     

 Interested in 
what knowing 

how your club is 
participating? Why 
not head to our new 
District website to 
check out  what’s 
been reported at  
 
www.rotary9670.org.au 

 

 

Can’t see your club’s 
stats here? Why not send 

an update to 

ppsivyer@bigpond.com 
and we will add them to 

our next edition. 

http://www.rotary9670.org.au/
mailto:ppsivyer@bigpond.com


All correspondence on  

District 9670 matters to be sent to: 

PO Box 348, Singleton, NSW, 2330  

Rotary District 9670  

Conference 2015 

When: 19th March to 22nd March 

Where: Club Forster 

Dust off your old dancing gear! The 

1960’s are back to rock your Rotary 

Year! 

Early Bird Registration by the 31/12/14  

for your chance to win a great prize 

Look out for registration forms on Page 

5 of this edition... 

Who Are These People??? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Come along to the 2014 Rotary 

Conference to hear their message.  

You will be impressed with what 

they have to say! 

Andrew Lowe 

Andrew Hughes 

Gre
g M

ora
n 

Lis Gerard 
Noah Bassil 

Paul Lyons Neville Parsons 

Warmest wishes to each 

and every one of you for 

a safe and happy festive 

season. 

May you all enjoy this 

special time with your 

family and friends. 

See you all back rested 

and well for 2015. 


